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NEWS?”

Rancho Bernardo, California

Neighborhood News - JANUARY 2019

Club Hours
Monday thru Saturday 8:00 AM to 9:30 PM
Sunday 8:00 AM to 6:00 PM
The restrooms close 30 minutes before closing & pool/spa
closes 5 min before closing.

' Club Manager: Mike Lutz
' Club Office: (858)451-0725
E-mail: manager@highcountrywest.com
Web Site: www.highcountrywest.com
Address: 16003 Turtleback Rd, 92127

President’s Corner

HAPPY NEW YEAR!! I'm having a hard time remembering
where 2018 went and not sure I'm ready for 2019, but ready or
not, WELCOME 2019! | hope all had a wonderful, peaceful
holiday season, with laughter and fun mixed in, as we say
goodbye to the old year and have a chance to start new. |
know | need it.

A major project we are in the process for 2019 is working out a
plan for the HCW Field on Lofty Trail. As noted before, the
Water Department has changed the designation of the field
and no longer plans to have it maintained. A committee of
residents are working to secure a short-term lease on the field
so that we can keep it as a beautiful open space for use by all
HCW residents. If you would like to be involved please take a
moment to contact Spencer Plumb,
spencer@sabinholdings.com. If you don’t want to be involved
but just want to express your support or ideas for the field send
your thoughts to Spencer or to Mike at the Club. We really
want input from our homeowners as we move forward with this
decision.

Steve Kelchin continues to work on solar for us and we plan to
move forward with that in 2019 as well.

As we move into this New Year, I'd like to give a Shout Out to
our HOA Manager, Mike Lutz. If you think keeping up with your
own home is never ending, imagine maintaining upkeep and
improvements on a Club, office, bathrooms, staff employees,
meeting space, large pool and area, open areas of landscape,
hundreds of trees, and being a resource and help to 681
homeowners! We could not keep our HOA running without
Mike and all his work, often many extra hours a week. Thank
you to Mike for being a great manager and your staff.

Happy New Year, let's make it a great one!
Lorie Underwood

meet greet

SENIORS, RETIREES,
ADULTS

MEET AND GREET

Attention all seniors (& other adults too). If your
available and have interest, please join us
We are planning a meet & greet at the Clubhouse.
We'll provide the hot coffee, tea, & cocoa.
This is your cifance to meet others in your
neighborhood and find some likeminded interest.
Would you enjoy playing cards? Start a book club?
Plan a few outings? Just have a visiting session?
Please attend, meet some neighbors, and see what
everyone’s interest is.

WHEN: Wednesday Jan 23", 2019 @ 10:30 AM

RSVP at 858-451-0725 if you are able to attend

by 01-18

Help-HCW Neighbors: If you know of a senior or
someone else on your street that may possibly
enjoy attending, can you take a moment and check
that they heard about this? We are trying to get the
word out to the seniors who no longer read the
newsletter or stop in at the club. Appreciate help.
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